

PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

September 22, 2015

The Honorable Mel R. Franklin Chairman Prince George's County Council County Administration Building Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772

Dear Chairman Franklin:

Enclosed for the County Council's consideration is a Bill amending various provisions of Subtitle 9, Electricity. These amendments are mandated in order for Prince George's County to meet all compliance requirements as set forth in the 2014 Edition of the National Electrical Code.

The Council's favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated. If you have questions or concerns, please contact my office or Haitham A. Hijazi, Director, Department of Permitting, Inspections and Enforcement at (301) 636-2023.

Sincerely,

Rushern L. Baker, III County Executive

Enclosures